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December 9, 2013 

 

 

Ms. Cara Rex 

Chair - Accounting, Financial Services & Real Estate 

James A. Rhodes State College 

4240 Campus Drive 

Lima, OH 45804 

 

Dear Ms. Rex: 

 

The Associate Degree Board of Commissioners met on November 13-14, 2013, and reviewed 

your quality assurance report.  After review, the board voted to accept your report with 

opportunities for improvement and provided the following comments: 

 

The Associate Degree Board of Commissioners would like to commend you on a well written 

Quality Assurance Report and your efforts toward ongoing continuous improvement. 

 

OFI on Standard 4: Performance measures 4, 5, and 6 need to be specific and measurable.  

Please state how your results relate back to specific program outcomes. 

 

OFI on Standard 5: On your next QA report, please provide two additional qualifications for 

each ACBSP professionally-qualified faculty member.  

 

For additional information regarding your QA Report, please see the attached commissioners’ 

review form. Your next quality assurance report will be due 9/15/2015 and your reaffirmation 

is scheduled for 2019.  It is not necessary to report on OFIs. 

 

Any questions regarding the board’s response should be directed to Larry Zachrich by phone at 

419-966-7091 or email, Zachrich@bright.net.  

 

We hope to see you at the 2014 Annual Conference, which is being held in Chicago, Illinois, June 

27-30, 2014.  Additional information will be available on our website at www.acbsp.org 

beginning January 2014.  

 

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with James A. Rhodes State College. 

Thank you for providing quality business programs for your students.  We are happy to have you 

as one of our valued members. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Steve Parscale 

Director of Accreditation 
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